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Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov 

 
Construction Update: No construction July 4 through July 7; 
164th Pl SE will remain closed during this time.  
King County’s contractor will not work the holiday weekend July 4 through July 7. 
The only closure in effect during this time is the full closure of 164th Pl SE.  

Work will resume Monday, July 8 with work hours from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on weekdays 
and weekends. During work hours, you can expect single-lane closures on SE 35th Pl, 
and intermittent single-lane closures on 163rd Ave SE and W Lake Sammamish Pkwy.  

We hope that you have a happy and safe July 4th weekend! 
The schedule and duration for construction is tentative and is subject to change as work progresses. We 
will continue to provide email notices with updates on timing of specific construction activities. 
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